
 

TOWN OF LYSANDER 

CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the public hearing initially scheduled for Thursday, 

January 20, 2022 at 7:00 PM at the Lysander Town Hall to consider a Special Use 

Permit to extend the existing T-Mobile cell tower owned by American Tower, at 

2846 Belgium Road, by 20’, (Tax Map No. 058.-06-07.2) to meet its coverage 

network requirements IS CANCELLED due to an error in the applicant’s permit.  

Please be advised that this matter has been tabled, and no action will be taken at 

this time.    

 

Dina Falcone, Town Clerk  


